

PRACTICE 3

Task 1. Match the words with the pictures

1. Make a music video (v)	
2. Give a concert (v)	
3. Record an album (v)	
4. Teach music (v)	
5. Prepare your school bag (v)	
6. Get dressed (v)	
7. Put on my uniform (v)	

Task 2. Choose a suitable word from the box to complete the following sentences

band	record	concerts
famous	listening	serious

1. My name's Taran. I'm a singer-songwriter. I give (1)_____ at a local club. Everyone likes (2)_____ to my music and wants to buy a CD. What can I do next?
2. Hi, My name is Kayla. I play in a (3)_____ with some friends from school. The others aren't (4)_____ about music, but I am. Help! Do I stay with the band or find other musicians to play with?
3. I'm 15 and a rapper. I (5)_____ my songs and put them online. I get lots of hits! But I live in the countryside and there are no gigs here. It's too far for me to travel to the city. What can I do to become (6)_____?

Task 3. Read the text and answer the following questions

It's hard work, but it's fun!

Posted by Lola O'Shea

At school, I do a lot of sports like rugby, badminton and hockey. I love football, but now I have a new favourite sport - underwater football! Do you know it? It's like football, but you play it in a swimming pool. There are two teams. Each team has got 13 players, with five players in the water. The ball isn't a normal football; it's big and heavy. In normal football, players don't use their hands to hit the ball, but in underwater football, they can use their head, hands or feet to do this. Players try to hit the ball into the other team's goal. The winning team is the team with the most goals at the end of the game. I don't play underwater football at school, but I'm in a team at a club. We usually play every week, on Saturday. Underwater football is an exciting sport but it's hard work. I love it because I like football and I like swimming, too. It's really fun!

Read the text again and choose the correct answers.

1 What sports does Lola do at school?

A rugby, badminton and underwater football

- B rugby, badminton and hockey
C rugby, badminton and swimming

2 How is underwater football different to normal football?

- A There are three teams.
B The players use a racket to hit the ball.
C You play it in a swimming pool.

3 How do you win a game?

- A You swim to the other team's goal.
B You score goals.
C You hit the ball.

4 Why does Lola like underwater football?

- A because it's exciting and fun
B because she's in a team
C because it's hard work

Task 4. Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently to the others (Chọn từ có phần gạch chân phát âm khác với các từ còn lại)

1	A. concert <u>s</u>	B. album <u>s</u>	C. sport <u>s</u>	D. stop <u>s</u>
2	A. teach <u>e</u> s	B. watch <u>e</u> s	C. miss <u>e</u> s	D. band <u>s</u>
3	A. record <u>s</u>	B. parent <u>s</u>	C. sing <u>e</u> r	D. musician <u>s</u>
4	A. wash <u>e</u> s	B. play <u>e</u> r	C. balloo <u>n</u> s	D. lesson <u>s</u>
5	A. finish <u>e</u> s	B. prepar <u>e</u> s	C. go <u>e</u> s	D. potato <u>e</u> s
6	A. plant <u>s</u>	B. walk <u>s</u>	C. laugh <u>s</u>	D. garden <u>s</u>
7	A. work <u>s</u>	B. uniform <u>s</u>	C. racket <u>s</u>	D. walk <u>s</u>
8	A. driv <u>e</u> s	B. brush <u>e</u> s	C. plac <u>e</u> s	D. cour <u>s</u> e
9	A. bik <u>e</u> s	B. brak <u>e</u> s	C. class <u>e</u> s	D. lak <u>e</u> s
10	A. holiday <u>s</u>	B. travel <u>s</u>	C. mountai <u>n</u> s	D. match <u>e</u> s

Task 5. Choose a/an/the/x to complete the following sentences

1. He is _____ engineer and his wife is _____ nurse.
2. He comes from _____ UK. He is _____ British.
3. My best friend is Taran. He's _____ electrician.
4. Kayla is from _____ US and Lucas is from _____ Netherlands.
5. I like reading _____ science fiction books.
6. Andrew bought _____ new pair of sneakers.
7. She doesn't like to play _____ volleyball.
8. Pete can play _____ violin very well.
9. Can he speak _____ Chinese?
10. My aunt has _____ cat. _____ cat is big and black.

Task 6. Choose the best answer to complete the following sentences

1. We always _____ our parents with the housework.
A. helps B. is helping C. help D. are helping
2. _____ you have any hobbies?
A. do B. is C. does D. are
3. She _____ to music in her bedroom at the moment.
A. listen B. listens C. is listening D. listened
4. My sister and I always _____ a collection of stickers.
A. had B. has C. having D. have
5. Look! They are _____ gracefully.
A. dance B. dancing C. dances D. danced
6. Preston likes _____ the guitar. He often does it in his free time.
A. play B. plays C. played D. playing
7. My parents _____ jogging every day. They only do it twice a week.
A. don't go B. doesn't go C. aren't going D. isn't going
8. Look at the dancers! They _____ a Dutch folk dance.
A. perform B. performs C. is performing D. are performing
9. My mother usually _____ special food at Tet.
A. cook B. cooks C. is cooking D. are cooking
10. He _____ a song about the beauty of his country at the moment.
A. is singing B. are singing C. sings D. sing